
YES! I WANT TO DONATE TO THE MENORAH PARK OF CNY COVID-19 URGENT RESPONSE APPEAL! 
$10,000 $5,000 $2,500 $1,000 750 $500 $250 $100 $  Other Amount 

I have enclosed my check payable to the Foundation at Menorah Park OR please charge my credit card for the following 
amount: $  

Credit card#   Expiration Date  

Your Name (on card)  Signature 

Your Billing Address  

Please complete this form and mail to the Foundation at Menorah Park in the enclosed envelope or give online at 

 www.menorahparkofcny.com. 

Your donation is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. 

Dear Friend, 

Everyone at Menorah Park hopes this letter finds you and your loved ones safe and well in these 
challenging and unprecedented times. Every day we are adapting to the changing needs created by the 
COVID-19 crisis with more protective gear and more support for our residents and staff. As we move 
into what health experts anticipate will be some of the worst days of this crisis, we want to be absolutely 
sure that we replenish our adequate but limited stock of supplies while supporting our dedicated staff. 

Please consider a donation to the Menorah Park COVID-19 Urgent Response Appeal for the following: 
• masks for our staff

• thermometers, hand sanitizer, gloves, and gowns

• childcare cost subsidies for our staff

• staff meals

• “Kosher-Meals on Wheels” for community members in need

• special meals for our residents

• transportation subsidies for our staff.

Your gift today, no matter the size, makes an impact! 

Stay safe and stay well! 

Mary Ellen Bloodgood 
Chief Executive Officer, Menorah Park of CNY 

Living and Caring in the Jewish Tradition 
Hodes Way ● 4101 East Genesee Street ● Syracuse, New York 13214 ● (315) 446-9111 

http://www.menorahparkofcny.com/
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